52 Irish Forestry
ANNOUNCEMENT

Under the auspices of The Natural Environment Research Council
a symposium on Peatland Forestry will be held in Edinburgh from
9th to 11th September 1968 inclusive.

The aim of the symposium is to bring together people working
on both practical and fundamental problems of growing trees on
peat in order to stimulate the exchange of ideas, promote liaison and
define the most urgent problems.

The programme will consist of four sections :

(1) Afforestation of peat.

(2) Water relations of trees on peat.

(3) Site preparation and planting.

(4) Nutrition of trees on peat.

The symposium will be held at Pollock Halls of Residence,
Edinburgh University, where accommodation and meals will also be
available,

The symposium fee is three guineas and those wishing to attend
should register with :

Mr. A. H. F. BROWN, Merlewood Research Station,
Grange-over-Sands, Lancashire.




